See amentmentst 21 Baillie St. HORSHAM. 25th May 1955. Dear Sir George, Another little query to you regarding information for the History. I am enclosing the first portion of the chapter dealing with Reserves etc., and wondered if you would "vet" the part dealing with the Churchill National Park. This came mostly from the Lands Department. If you know who is to take Dr. Scholes' place on the committee I would be glad to learn of it. As far as the date the National Park was proclaimed as such, I have yet to find this out from a Government Gazette but will have no trouble in doing so. I wondered if in your opinion the tailpiece about the plans no for development of the Park are a little too vague. If you would care to be more specific, then I could incorporate more detail. Do you known anything about an historic tree known - I think - as Lady Franklin's tree? Sorry to worry you once again. You will be interested to hear that we have found a publisher interested in doing the job and hope to have it out by Christmas. Kindest regards. Yours sincerely, Selen Caulson Iny dear Helin and for have righted before - but flame the elections. In only to happy to help you - or glass that the boots will be jublished My otear Helen about Xmas Time Showing work smurch